Raszka Shelley

From: Bob Morrow <bobmo541@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 11:39 AM
To: Rancier Racquel

Subject: Strongly Oppose Senate Bill 633.

Dear Ms Rancier,
Please include my comments in Opposition to Senate Bill 633 with those submitted to committee.

| am saddened that the leverage of self serving corporations (dare | say an individual) can

be preferred over the voice of the people who have been farming Oregon for generations.

To allow this heavy hand to disrupt and put at risk entire local economies is a travesty.

And if the GMO seeds escape (an inevitable result despite asurances) the devastation can not be
reversed - ever.

We can not put these risks on the table in Oregon.

To do so would be a slap in the face of long-term residents to accommodate corporations with short-
term profits as a soulless motivation.

Please do whatever is necessary to Block Senate Bill 633 Let's keep Oregon a clean land of choice
and opportunity for those who live here.

Sincerely,
Bob Morrow
Langlois, Oregon



